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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

County of Siskiyou Public Works Department Addresses Damage on Copco Road 

SISKIYOU COUNTY, CA - The County of Siskiyou Public Works Department is aware of 

damages at Mile Post 13 on Copco Road, and is continually assessing and actively addressing 

the issues.  

The safety of our residents and commuters is our top priority. We advise all drivers to exercise 

caution while navigating Copco Road, especially in the vicinity of Mile Post 13. Please drive 

slowly and remain vigilant to ensure your safety and the safety of others. 

We understand the inconvenience this may cause, and we appreciate your patience as we work 

to repair Copco Road. Updates on the progress of repairs will be provided to the public as they 

become available. 

In the meantime, we urge all drivers to adhere to safe driving, including maintaining a safe 

following distance, obeying posted speed limits, and being aware of road conditions.  

For further information and updates, please visit the Public Works Closures and Delays page 

(https://www.co.siskiyou.ca.us/publicworks/page/closures-and-delays). If you would like to 

contact the County of Siskiyou Public Works Department directly, please call at 530-842-8250 

or submit a Road Concern and Service Request 

(https://www.co.siskiyou.ca.us/publicworks/webform/road-concerns-and-service-request). 

 

### 

 

http://www.co.siskiyou.ca.us/
https://www.co.siskiyou.ca.us/publicworks/page/closures-and-delays
https://www.co.siskiyou.ca.us/publicworks/webform/road-concerns-and-service-request
https://www.co.siskiyou.ca.us/publicworks/webform/road-concerns-and-service-request

